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Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 11:23 AM
To: 'Mrotek, Melissa (GBY)'
Cc: 'Maletzke, Jeff'; Cole, Albert; Romback-Bartels, Jean - DNR; Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR; 

Nobile, Trevor W - DNR
Subject: Notice to proceed, PFAS work plan, GP Broadway Mill Expansion site (BRRTS # 

02-05-583452)

Melissa, 
 
DNR has reviewed the PFAS work plan for the above referenced site received as a hard copy on December 27, 
2019.  Based on this review, DNR provides the following comments: 
 

 Utilize EPA Method 537 modified 1.1 to get 36 parameters.   
 Depending on future PFAS analytical results from the temporary wells, additional sampling/investigation may be 

required to satisfy the requirements of the NR700 series. 
 If at all possible, the temporary wells should be kept to allow for future resampling. 
 Provide analytical results as soon as possible once available from the lab. Also provide the Level 4 data package. 
 On future maps, please identify the former location of the firefighting foam tank. 

 
Let me know if we need to discuss anything further.  This email serves as your notice to proceed. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Keld 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 
Phone: (920) 662-5420 
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Mrotek, Melissa (GBY) <MELISSA.MROTEK@GAPAC.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 7:38 AM 
To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Site Investigation Work Plan 
 
Keld – please see attached. 
 
 
Thanks, 

Melissa Mrotek 
Environmental Program Manager 
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC 
Green Bay Operations  
Office: 920-438-2233 
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Cell: 920-639-1548 
Fax: 404-654-4858 
 
 
 

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 9:12 AM 
To: Mrotek, Melissa (GBY) <MELISSA.MROTEK@GAPAC.com> 
Subject: RE: Site Investigation Work Plan 
 
Sent by an external sender 

Melissa, 
 
I have received the PFAS SIWP for the GP Broadway Mill site.  Looks like it was received on December 27, 2019.  Do you 
have an electronic copy available that you could send my way? 
 
Hope all is well with you and Happy New Year. 
 
-Keld 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 
Phone: (920) 662-5420 
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Mrotek, Melissa (GBY) <MELISSA.MROTEK@GAPAC.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 8:14 AM 
To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Site Investigation Work Plan 
 
Keld – hope all is well.  Just wanted to touch base with you to make sure you received our PFAS Site Investigation Work 
Plan in the mail over the holiday season.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks, 

Melissa Mrotek 
Environmental Program Manager 
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC 
Green Bay Operations  
Office: 920-438-2233 
Cell: 920-639-1548 
Fax: 404-654-4858 
 


